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______________________________________________________________

Respect Aspire Achieve – Be the best that you can be
Thursday 3rd February 2022
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Over the course of this half term, Year 6 have been learning all about Light in Science. 
Next week is the final lesson within this topic and we have something exciting planned which involves the use of a camera to support their learning in an innovative photography session. We would like children to bring in a camera from home if they have access to one. This could be a digital camera, phone or tablet. If you don’t have access to a camera or would prefer for your child not to bring in their device, we do have a limited number of iPads available that they will be able to access/share.
Phones/tablets must be turned off on arrival to school and handed to the class teacher who will store these securely. They will be handed back out during the afternoon for the Science lesson. 
During the lesson, these devices will be the sole responsibility of your child and we will request that all children switch their devices to ‘flight/offline mode’. Devices will be collected back in at the end of the lesson before being handed back out at the end of the school day. 

Devices need to be brought into school on the following days:
Class 10 – Tuesday 8th February
Class 11 – Thursday 10th February
Class 12 – Friday 12th February 
We can’t wait to see what your children produce next week and look forward to sharing this with you on our website and Twitter page!
Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs C Haswell

Assistant Headteacher

P.S. Don’t forget to charge your device before school!
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